
2025 Texas Tech Pom Squad Summer Intensive, Solo Showcase Details 

Fee: $50/ add on to intensive 
Grade: 11th, 12th or Current College Students for the Fall of 2025. 
When: July 23rd, beginning at 6:00PM 

Guidelines: 
• Each dancer who is registered for the Solo Showcase may present ONE solo of their 

choice. 
• Solo’s can be a MAXIMUM of 3 minutes in length. There is no minimum length of 

time. 
• Any genre can be performed. 
• All music and choreography should be family friendly. 
• Dancers will turn in music via email to erin.harold@ttu.edu by July 22nd to assist 

with efficiency. 
• Dancers will receive two audio files with feedback on their solo performance. These 

critiques will be from coaching staff and current TTU Pom dancers. 
• A maximum of three and a minimum of one solo will be selected to perform in the 

closing show on July 24th. 
• You will receive an e-mail by July 7th with reminders and instructions about 

submitting music. 
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